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March 16th, 2021 
 
MEMO: LRRCN RESIDENTS 
 
RE: John D’or Prairie Lockdown 

 
Tansi Netotemmak, 
 
As of today, March 16h, 2021 There are 2 known positive cases of Covid-19 in 
the Community of John D’or Prairie and at least 97 known right now in the 
community of Fox Lake. Fox Lake is currently Locked Down also while we 
investigate the parameters of the COVID Outbreak.  
 
Please be advised that John D’or Prairie is immediately Locked Down EXCEPT 
 
Emergency Medicals 
Returning Residents 
Essential Services. 
 
We hope that these measures will be only taking place until contact tracing is 
over. Please remain safe practice social distancing, wear masks, use hand 
sanitizer and do not gather in groups. People from all three communities are in 
the process of getting vaccinated, we will get through this. We are going to bring 
a mass testing unit into LRRCN and are currently figuring out the logistics.  
 
 
Ninanaskumptinin,  
 
LRRCN Emergency Management Team 
 

mailto:info@lrrcn.ab.ca

